
Kindi Link 2020

Kimberley School of the Air is hoping to run Kindi Link in 2020.

The successful applicant for the Support Teacher Learning position will be expected to 
develop the programme, (with input from the Principal), and run the session each week, on 
air.

Kimberley School of the Air has close and productive relationships with the Parent body and 
Home Tutors. Supporting and engaging these people is a vital part of the STL (Support 
Teacher Learning) position at KSOTA.


